Cona Elder Law’s Veterans Day

“Salute to-Veteransy”

This is an opportunity for students to use their creativity to say “thank you” to our local
Veterans and their families for their service to our country.

Since we are unable to host our annual Veterans Day Art Contest, we are asking students to
create artwork or cards showing appreciation to the Veterans for their service. All artwork
will be given to the Long Island State Veterans Home for distribution.

In addition, we would like to create a video tribute collecting presentations from schools
who wish to send a special message of appreciation to our veterans. We will be uploading
all the videos to the Tribute website and presenting the link to the Long Island State
Veterans Home where they will be able to share it with all of their residents.
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All artwork and videos are due to Cona Elder Law by Friday, November 5, 2021

Please send artwork to Melissa Negrin-Wiener, Esq. to
Cona Elder Law, 225 Broadhollow Road, Suite 200, Melville, New York 11747.

Please email all videos to Scott McIntyre at smcintyre@conalaw.com




